
Richard Price 
Chief Executive OFFICE OF RAIL REGULATION 
Telephone 020 7282 2006 
richard.price@orr.gsi.gov.uk 

Mark Carne 
Chief Executive 
Network Rail 
One Eversholt Street 
London 
NW1 2DN 

11 February 2015 

Dear Mark, 

December 2014 overruns investigation 

Our investigation into the engineering overruns at King's Cross and 
Paddington on 27th and 28th December 2014 has now concluded. 

Further to our recent discussions, please find enclosed a notice served in 
accordance with section 55(6) of the Railways Act 1993. 

I am also copying this letter to Suzanne Wise, your Group General Counsel & 
Company Secretary. 

With best wishes, 

RICHARD PRICE 

Chief Executive 
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